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Cable Address
Editorial Department December 17, 1953

Suncime, Philadelphia

Dr. Allan A. MacRae
Faith Theological Seminary
Elkins Park

Philadelphia 17, Pa.

Dear Dr. MacRae:

Our records indicate that we do not seem to have received from you re

views of two books that went to you earlier in the year. They are:

"Grammar of the Hebrew Language." By G. Douglas Young
(Zondervan Pub. House., Grand Rapids 3, Mich.,)

"The Mysterious Numbers of the Hebrew Kings." By Edwin R. £hiele.

(The University of Chicago Press, Chicago 37.)

The first of these was sent to you on February 1 and the second on May 12,
1953, and we would like to get the reviews into the paper fairly soon now if

this is possible.

It may be that you have sent the reviews and that our records are faulty.
If so, we shall be glad to have this word. If not, may we expect them befcre

very long?




Cordially yours,

JJYiL:w associ
ohn W. Lane, Jr.

ate Editor
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